Henderson, Katie

From: Aaron. Exley@emerson.com

Sent: Friday, September 10, 2010 2:05 PM

To: Gilliam, Allen; Mark.Becker@emerson.com

Cc: Henderson, Katie; mary.menawater@sbcglobal.net; menawwtp@wildblue.net;
denise.georgiou@ch2m.com

Subject: RE: Nidec Motor from Emerson (ARP000026) Name and Signatory Change (Mena
AR0036692)

Allen,

Thanks for getting back with me and letting me know you received the ownership change
notice.

Mr. Becker is the signing authority for the Nidec Corporation in the US at this time. The
home office for the new corporation is in St. Louis on the Emerson Electric Campus. Mark
is working out of that location. Please keep any communications on our permit coming to
the plant.

I've been spending my available time on the draft copies of our SPCC and SWPPP, some of
the information you are requesting is contained within these documents but I wanted to get
you a final version rather than the draft version. Will the 24th be OK for me to send this
to you?

We do have other permits and have submitted the required forms to each of the ADEQ
Divisions.

Aaron Exley
EH&S Manager
IM&S Mena Arkansas, Emerson Electric

————— Original Message-----

From: Gilliam, Allen [mailto:GILLIAM@adeqg.state.ar.us])

Sent: Friday, September 10, 2010 1:23 PM

To: Exley, Raron [MOTORS/IM&S/MENA]; Becker, Mark [MOTORS/IND]

Cc: Henderson, Katie; mary timmons; mena mike spencer; fayetteville denise georgiou
Subject: Nidec Motor from Emerson (ARP000026) Name and Signatory Change (Mena AR0036692)

Aaron,

Your correspondence notifying this office of change of ownership (name change) and change
in signatory authority to Mark Becker was received on 9/3/10, reviewed and placed in your
file. 1Is Mr. Becker not on-site? I noticed his phone area code to be "317". Or is this
his cell number?

When can this office expect an updated process({es) schematic and narrative as reguested
via e-mail from this office on 9/17?

If you have any other permits with ADEQ, the change of ownership form should also be
forwarded to that division.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator
501.682.0625

ec: Katie Henderson/E-drive/"Pretreatment Reports”
Mary Timmons/Mena City Manager
Mike Spencer/Mena Wastewater
Denise Georgiou/CH2M Hill/City Consultant



